
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY WATERS 

COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Irene Tucker, CFO  

Richard Hosey, President  

Detroit Housing Commission 

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    7/25/2024 

RE:       Collaboration with Housing and Revitalization Department  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

1. How many Housing Choice Vouchers do we currently have? 
2. How many Project-Based Vouchers are there presently? 
3. How many Project-Based Vouchers will be used for new housing developments? 
4. How many vacant units are there currently in the DHC inventory? 
5. When will these vacant units be filled? 
6. Do all units under the DHC inventory have a Certificate of Compliance with the City of Detroit's 

Chapter 8 code? 
7. Can you provide a list of all the current property management companies? 
8. How many active Tenant Councils are there, and can we get a list of the buildings that have 

them? 
9. When do the current board members' terms end? 
10. What is the current budget for DHC? 
11. How many people are on the waiting list for Housing Choice Vouchers? 
12. How will the new budget cuts affect the staff? 



 

13. How many tenants are currently in the skilled trades programs under Section 3? 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Joanna Underwood, Joanna.Underwood@detroitmi.gov  

Position: Policy Analyst 

 

 

 


